
 

 

  
 
 

 
 
 

 
2nd March 2022 

Positive COVID test 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Unfortunately, a child in Year 3 and Year R have tested positive for COVID and have been 

advised to isolate for at least the next 5 days. 

 

I do ask you to regularly monitor the health of your child and to follow the recent COVID 

guidance announced by the Government where children who test positive are advised to 

stay at home and avoid contact with other people for at least 5 full days, and then continue 

to follow the guidance until they have received 2 negative test results on consecutive days.  

 

The health and safety of all members of our school community is vitally important and I do 

thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

We wish the children and families well.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ruh Alford 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 

Ashwater Primary School 
Ashwater,  
Beaworthy 
Devon,  
EX21 5EW 
Telephone:- 01409 211228      
admin@ashwater.devon.sch.uk                                                                                             
 

Halwill Primary School 
Dreybury Lane,  
Halwill Junction 

Beaworthy,  
Devon, EX21 5XU 

Telephone:- 01409 221476 
admin@halwill.devon.sch.uk 

 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Ruh Alford B.Ed (Hons.), M.Ed                                                          
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